
JEQ Foundation signed an agreement with PIE on

November 21, 2022. This partnership agreement

formalizes both nonprofits' goal of providing

quality higher education to excellent but needy

college/university students in Ghana, West Africa.

As part of this collaboration, PIE will sponsor a

student who has either enrolled or is about to

enroll in an accredited university and or college in

Ghana with housing and tuition scholarships

throughout the selected student's undergraduate

education in Ghana. 

Special thank you to Mr. Frank Asante and Dr.

Catherine Sam, board members of the JEQ

Foundation for initiating this collaboration and to

Dr. Kofi Clarke, PIE board member for ensuring the

implementation of this collaboration.

NEWS
JEQ FOUNDATION

For More Information
quansahfoundation@gmail.com

JOIN WITH US

PROGRESS IN EDUCATION(PIE)
COLLABORATES WITH THE

Top picture: JEQ Foundation's laptop presentation

to two scholarships and laptop recipients at UCC,

Ghana on Feb. 15, 2022
Bottom picture: PIE presentation  at Charlotte, NC

during its 2018 gala

https://www.jequansahfoundation.org/

